
WEAR YELLOW AND RAISE MONEY FOR 

  CYSTIC FIBROSIS 

On  

Friday 17th June  

  The children are invited to come to school wearing something yellow to 

support the Cystic Fibrosis Charity. 

The children can wear their own clothes including something yellow for 

example: 

Yellow scarf, bow or socks 

Yellow shorts or skirt 

And obviously they can just wear their normal Yellow school T-Shirt! 

 

Please send in a donation for wearing non uniform – suggested £1.  

 

Brian and Jake are selling ice pops at break times for 

50p to raise more money – includes nurseries. 

 

 

 

 

In loving memory of Chloe Richardson one of our special mummies 

who sadly passed away and also in support of one of 

our young CF warriors. 


